
Responsible

I can be…

Think before 
you speak

Take care of 
yourselfClean up 

after yourself

Be ready to 
learn

Admit when 
you make a 

mistake

I am in charge of me!

Always use 
your brain

Don’t put 
things off



Responsibility Responsibility

On the go questions:

-What does it mean to 
be responsible?

-Coaches always talk 
about the importance of 
being responsible.  Why 

do you think it is 
important to be 
responsible and 

committed to a team?  

-Why is it important to 
be responsible when 

taking care of a pet?

-Why should you be 
responsible for your 

actions even when you 
make a mistake?

-What are some of your 
responsibilities as a 

student?

-Why should you think 
before you speak?

Why should you clean up 
after yourself?

-Give examples of how 
you are responsible?
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Cooperative

I can be…

Listen to the 
opinions and 

ideas of others

Have positive 
relationshipsMake good 

decisions and 
choices

Share and 
take turns

Work 
together with 

others 

I am in charge of me!

Compromise

Encourage 
others to do 
their best



Cooperation Cooperation
On the go questions:

-What does the word 
cooperate mean?

-What is the difference 
between cooperation and 

competition?

-Friendships can 
sometimes form when you 
are being cooperative.  
Explain why cooperation 

often leads to 
friendship?

-Describe a situation in 
which it is necessary for 
two or more people to 

cooperate.

-What would happen if 
people stopped 
cooperating?

-Can you name some 
things that you do at 
school that require 

cooperating? At home?

-What makes you feel 
like an important part of 

a group?

-What is a problem in 
the world that might be 
solved if people would 

cooperate more?
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A leader

I can be…

Guide others
on the right 

path

Be fair

Stand up for 
others

Be honest

Listen

I am in charge of me!

Do the right 
thing

Be a good 
role model

Empower 
others



Leadership Leadership

On the go questions:

-Name an important 
leader, past or present, 
and explain what makes 

this person a good leader.  

-Name 5 qualities a good 
leader should have

-What is one thing that 
you can do to become a 

better leader?

-Why is it important for 
leaders to let others have 

power in groups or 
organizations? 

-What is one thing you 
can do to become a 

better leader? 

-What are some ways 
that you can demonstrate 

leadership qualities in 
your home, at school, and 

in sports.

-What job or career 
would require someone to 

have good leadership 
qualities?  Why? 
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